Hot Spring Valley Water District

Board of Directors

Regular Meeting
Nov 5, 2009
5:00 p.m.
Minutes

The regular November meeting of the Hot Spring Valley Water District was called to order by President John Picotte at 5:05 p.m.  All Directors were present.

A motion was made by Director Dolby to approve the minutes of the October, 2009 regular meeting.  The motion was seconded by Director Ames. All ayes, motion carried.

MATTERS INITIATED BY THE PUBLIC:

Tom Krauel wanted clarification on his water rights. Secretary Fitch will be checking into this matter.

Also the question was asked who is in charge of riparian water rights.
FINANCIAL REPORT

The financial report for November, 2009 was read.  Director Dolby made a motion to approve the financial report and pay bills.  Director Sponseller seconded the motion.  All ayes, motion carried.
OLD BUSINESS:

Assessments -   Assessments will be sent out on November 20th. First installment is due by December 20, 2009, Second installment is due by June 20, 2010 

Flow Meter –  Secretary Fitch will contact N.R.C.S to find the proper flow meter to measure pipes.
NEW BUSINESS:
EXECUTIVE SESSION:  The Board did not go into Executive Session.
There being no further business to come before the Board, a motion was made by Director Lowry to adjourn the meeting.  The motion was seconded by Director Dolby All ayes, motion carried.  The meeting was adjourned at 6:00 PM by President John Picotte.

_____________________________

Approved:  ___________________

